
Buchanan, Rita 

Subject: FW: 9/22 Council Agenda 

From: Rica Duff [mailto:ricaduff@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 6:59PM 
To: Dave Folz; chris@socalseniors.com 
Subject: Senior Commission 

Hello Dave and Chris, 

I have made a decision to resign from my position as a Commissioner on the Senior Commission. It is with regret that I 
do so as this is a wonderful group of individuals and I have enjoyed participating in the process. However, given my 
health concerns after kidney cancer and an admonishment by my physician to 11take it easy," I am modifying my 
schedule and lifestyle. I will still be overseeing the care of my parents who are declining rapidly and requiring more 
help, and trying to work at least part-time. I have a lot on my plate and would not be able to contribute an appropriate 
amount of time and effort to the Commission. 

It has been an honor to serve in this position and I will advise Mayor Bogaard who was kind enough to appoint me. 

Please let me know if I need to send a more official letter or do anything in particular to offer my resignation. 

And, last but not least, thank you for your kindness and for your leadership. You have both been a wonderful asset to 
the commission. 

Warm regards, 
Rica 
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